Hello to all tutors and UCs.  This email contains a request from me to consider participating in my doctoral research by responding to a questionnaire and possibly participating in a follow-up interview.
I am investigating the ways in which casual academic staff working fully online experience their work and what helps them to feel motivated, engaged, supported and satisfied in their work.  The idea is that if we can understand that better, we can manage and support staff better, so your participation will not only help me greatly, but may help you and each other in the longer term!
If you are willing to participate, you will need to:
· Read the attached information for participants and sign and return to me the attached consent form
· Click on the link to the Qualtrics survey : https://curtin.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe6/preview/SV_d4ihOrSIPmMGRk9
· Enter the password:  OUAtutor
[bookmark: _GoBack]The survey should take around 20 minutes to complete.    
I will also be conducting some follow-up interviews, depending on responses to this questionnaire.  As I need to contact people to invite them to participate in a follow-up interview, this questionnaire will not be anonymous.  However, all data will be de-identified before publication and interview participants will have pseudonyms.
Please do consider this and I would be most grateful for your time and involvement.  If you have questions that are not answered in the information sheet, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you in anticipation and all the very best

Val Morey


